
Workshop  centers  on
guardianship for kids
The Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe will be hosting a guardian
nomination workshop for all families in the South Lake Tahoe
area.

This event is open to the public and will help with the
process of nomination a guardian for minor children. The event
will be in the meeting room at the of the club at 1100 Lyons
Ave., South Lake Tahoe on Jan. 31 from 5-6pm.

The club will be open until 6:30pm to allow parents to be in
an uninterrupted workshop.

This workshop is free for all parents.

For  more  info,  contact  Kili  Ongoy  at  kongoy@bgclt.org  or
530.542.0838.
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